
  

 Together it Works/Ensemble ça marche!  

 Sunday, September 11, 2022  

 
École Central Elementary School of the Arts 

Month at a glance…  

 

September Dates 

14th – Tissues and treats for all K parents 

16th – Dress like your hero or favourite superhero 

16th – Pancake breakfast for all students 
21st – Open House 

22nd – Terry Fox Run 

23rd – ProD day- no school 
27th – Photo Day 

29th – Orange Shirt Day 
30th – Truth and Reconciliation Day- no school 

 

Hello Central Families, 

I hope you are well and your children have settled into the school routine.  Please read through the letter 
for some updated information  
 
 Adult/Parent entry:  Your child will meet you outside at the If you are dropping off your child after the   
bell, we ask you to only use the main doors.  For our students safety, we need to know who is in our 
school.  All students will be dismissed outside.   

 
School Photos:  Photography by Hart will be here Tuesday, September 27,202 to do our photos again this 
year.  More information to come.  
 
School Supplies:  As mentioned on the previous newsletter, we have purchased school supplies for 
families at a cost of $40/child for primary and $45/child for intermediate students.  We ask that all 
parents try to have the fees paid by October 14th, 2022.      
 
Central Swag/Online Store: We will be selling Central swag items again this year.  The store will be open 
until September 25, 2022.    
 
Terry Fox Run: We are collecting toonies for Terry.  We will have our run on Thursday, September 22 at 
2:00.   
 
Spirit Day:  We will have our first spirit day on Friday, September 16th.  We would love all our students to 
dress like their hero or favourite superhero.  We encourage your child to participate in these days to help 
build community.       
 
Non-Instructional Day: Students will not have school on Friday, September 23.  
 
 
 



 
 
Canteen Orders for October:  The canteen orders for October are due on Saturday, October 1.  
 
Criminal Record Check: All parents that would like to help out on field trips with their child’s class or for 
PAC events must complete a volunteer criminal record check.  Please contact Mrs. Rouble or Mme Côté-
Aubin for the information.   
 
Tissue and Treats:  Our PAC will be providing tissue and treats for our K parents on Wednesday, 
September 14, 2022 in our common space at 8:45 am to 10:00 am.  This is a wonderful opportunity for 
our K parents to meet each other.   
 
PAC:  The first PAC meeting will be Thursday, September 15th, 2022 at 6:30 in the common space. Please 
consider joining us if you want your voice to be heard regarding decisions made and voted on by the PAC.  
 
Pancake Breakfast: We will be serving breakfast for all our students on September 16 when they come in 
at the bell.   
 
Open House: We can finally return  to our open house!  Please visit your child’s classroom on Wednesday 
September 21 from 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm.  We hope to see you all there! 
 
Lastly, the weather is getting cooler.  Please ensure your children are well dressed for our cooler 
mornings.  Please do not hesitate if you have any questions.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mme Côté-Aubin                                                                                      Mr. Brooks 
Principal                                                                                                     Vice-Principal 
lcoteaubin@prn.bc.ca                                                                             jbrooks@prn.bc.ca 
 
 
 

Happenings/Websites  

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/sd60ec/  
Central Website: https://central.prn.bc.ca  

A few photos from our Scavenger Hunt 
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